
 

 
 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

June 2020                                                                                                          Editor: Charles Bolding 

J. M. “Matt” Barton 441 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

Camp Newsletter 
  

 

We have nothing to report since 

we are still locked down.  

The Senior Citizen Building is 

still closed to outside gatherings 

therefore we will not be able to 

have our SCV Meeting in June. 

 

God Bless Each of You and 

Keep You SAFE 

 

 

 


